
 

Knightline 12.9.19 
 
Calendar of Events  
Visit our homepage calendar for important dates or​ ​click here​ to view the entire calendar.  
 

● Reminder!  Parent Survey from the Diocese of Richmond, Office of Catholic 
Schools​--Please complete by Monday, Dec. 16. 
Dear Parents, 
As part of our goal to serve the students and families of the Diocese of Richmond 
Catholic Schools, we would like to know how satisfied you are with the programs and 
services currently offered to you and your child/ren.  In order to assess our performance 
and your experience, we ask that you complete this brief survey.  This should take 
approximately 15 minutes​ of your time.  We value your opinion and will use your input to 
ensure that we continue to meet your expectations.  This is an anonymous survey and 
all responses will be aggregated for review purposes and will remain confidential.  Our 
office will close the survey on Monday, December 16, 2019.  If you have more than one 
child at a school, you may choose to complete another survey or have your answers 
reflect your overall observations. 
Thank you for entrusting the education and care of your children to us each day.  Click 
here to take the survey: ​Survey Link 
In Christ, 
Kelly Lazzara 
Superintendent of Schools 

● Join the PC Softball Team​. Have a student that wants to play a new sport? Our PC 
softball team is welcoming new players of any skill level, no previous experience 
required. We meet every Monday during activity block in Coach Opalka’s room (room 
102) for team bonding and to discuss gameplay and strategy. We would love to see your 
student there! It is a great way to stay active, have fun, and earn your varsity letter by 
playing in a competitive softball conference.If you would like more information feel free to 
contact​ ​Mrs. Bridges​. 

● Share the Magic of Christmas - St. Vincent de Paul Toy Drive - Last Day is 
Wednesday! 
The Annual Toy Drive for the St. Vincent DePaul Christmas Party begins November 
19th. Please send two toys, or more if you can afford it, to school with your students. 
Toys should be new and unwrapped. Our goal is to have at least 350 toys. We are 
currently at 212.  This is a Christmas party that serves the poorest of our community and 
one PC has supported for many years. It is a cause near and dear to our hearts - 
bringing the joy of Christ's love to a child. Please be a part of this wonderful day.  

https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/events.cfm
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/123153/p1470
mailto:hbridges@peninsulacatholic.org


Gifts will be accepted from 11/26 - 12/11. If you would rather send a cash donation, we 
will be glad to purchase a gift in your name. 
Homeroom students will be competing for points for the Knight’s Chalice  
If you would like to volunteer to wrap or distribute gifts, contact ​Mrs. Hyland​ for more 
information. 

● Attention Parents of Seniors​: Last day to place orders for Graduation Announcements 
is this Thursday, December 12th.​  Log into​ ​Jostens.com​, type in Peninsula Catholic 
and click on Graduation. 

● Please join us for the Annual Fine Arts Holiday Festival ​Friday, December 13th at 7 
pm in the PCHS Cafetorium. Members of the PC Players will present their Holiday 
Showcase while the Visual Art students will display their original artworks. Cost is $5 and 
proceeds benefit the PC Fine Arts programs.  Light refreshments will be served. 

● Attention Parents!  The PC Players will be holding their annual Parents Knight Out 
Saturday, December 14th from 5-9 pm.  Drop your children ages 3-13 in the cafetorium 
for $25 each or $20 for each sibling for families with more than one child.  The evening 
consists of holiday crafts, cookie decorating, theatre games, dinner and a movie. 
Children are supervised by Mrs. Wigley and members of the PC Player’s Drama Club. 
Please fill out ​this​ registration form and return to school no later than Friday, December 
13th or register online by clicking the ​link ​email​ Mrs. Wigley​ ​for further information or  

● Are you interested in saving money on your Virginia State Taxes this year? ​You 
can save 65% on your Virginia State Taxes, whether you itemize or not,  through the 
Virginia Education Improvement Scholarship Tax Credits Program.  Gift of $500 or more 
through cash, stocks and RMD accounts are eligible.  Additional savings are available 
for your state and federal taxes if you itemize. For more information contact​ ​Ms. 
Thomas​.  

● Yearbook Senior Ads on Sale Now. ​Senior ads will be on sale for 20% off for the class 
of 2020. Sales are open on ​Walsworth Yearbooks​: ​Just use the code:​ 20for2020​ To 
get your senior ad today.  Senior Ad sales close Sunday, March 15th. 

● Attention parents of students in grades 8-11​: PSAT scores from October are now 
available at ​https://studentscores.collegeboard.org/home​. Students will either need 
to log in with an existing College Board account or set up a new account using their 
Peninsula Catholic email address. Additional information regarding scores and next 
steps will be provided by your student’s counselor later this week. For more immediate 
information please feel free to contact either​ Mrs. Strickland​ or ​Mr. Batkin​ when 
convenient. 

 
Volunteer Opportunities  

● The PC Booster Club is looking for parents to become active volunteers as 
concessions stand and floor worker staff ​at Thursday night Bingo sessions at the 
Knights of Columbus. Please email​ ​Will Robertson​ ​to sign up. 
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